
 

 
 

 
 
Sent: Saturday, 1 November 2008 5:45 PM 
 
Subject: Fare increases for City Rail 
 
I would like to add my submission to the hopefully many others re the City Rail Fare Increase. 
  
I live on the Central Coast and like many commuters travel every day to and from Sydney.  The fares 
seem to go up every July but the next one seems to be an unreasonable amount. 
  
Our trains are not the best up here - they are quite old and I haven't as yet travelled on one of the new 
Oscars we have supposedly been allocated up here. 
  
To be penalised for travelling long distances is just not on City Rail. 
  
Be a bit more lenient to your fellow long distance travellers! 
  
  
 


